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MARCH IS WATER, SANITATION AND HYGIENE MONTH 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

Happy Anniversary 
  

UPCOMING SPEAKERS: 

Mar 26: Shelly Shmidov & Sharon Pathipati 
YAIL Students 

Apr 02:  Magda Romanow 
Katie's Place 

Apr 09:   

 
 

LAST WEEK’S MEETING 

President Brenda Jenkins presided. 

Guests: 

   
Bruce Mai and Ava Pomeroy – of The MPJ Real Estate Group  
that stands for Mai, Pomeroy and and our own Brenda Jenkins.  

 
Marjolein Lloyd – of The MPI Rotary Group 
that stands for Marjolein (District Governor for District 5060) 
and our own Peter and Ineke Boekhorst. 

And Carlos Morante, guest of Yousef. 

Program: Tara Brandolini – Sunwood Retirement Home  

About Tara (as told by herself):  

My name is Tara Brandolini, I am the 
Lifestyle Consultant at Sunwood Retirement 
Home by Venvi and a proud Mother of my 
15-year-old Son Liam. Sunwood is a beautiful 
vibrant independent community located 
steps away from walking trails, shopping, 
and restaurants. 

I have been in the retirement business for over 10 years and 
coming from a background as a healthcare worker and various 

roles in the sales industry. I love what I do and have a passion for 
seniors helping them with their journey in the next steps of their 
life. I am a wealth of knowledge with many recourses to guide in 
the decision-making process. 

Sunwood Retirement Home is located at 12241 - 224 Street, 
Maple Ridge, Tara told us about. 

Retirement living in a facility like Sunwood, for seniors 65 years 
and older, and the facilities they offer. They have studio suites 
and one- and two-bedroom units, which are all independent. 
There are 69 units in the Development, and provide continental 
breakfast, lunch and dinner to all residents. They also offer 
various in-house activities, including such things as exercise 
classes, bingo, bridge, cribbage, walking club, yoga, and scrabble 
groups. 

Happy and Sad Dollars and Club Announcements included: 

Brenda was very happy about our successful St. Patrick’s Day 
party and social at the home of Patrick and Stephanie O’Brien, 
and for the great entertainment provided by Peyton Callison and 
her friend who demonstrated their “unbelievable” talent and 
skills with their special tap-dancing routines.  

Lynda Lawrence reminded us that tickets to our Winefest are now 
on sale and may be purchased online or from club members. This 
year our goal is to sell 300 tickets. We are each reminded to buy a 
ticket for ourselves and be sure to ask our friends and associates 
to come to this fun event. 

 

Online tickets at http://rotarywinefest.ca 
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Presidents Quote for that Day 

 

 

Submitted by Laurie Anderson 


